
June 11, 1999

FCC Laboratory
7435 Oakland Mills rd.
Columbia, MD 21046

Re: Request for Confidentiality for Exhibits Submitted with an Application for Certification

Applicant: BreezeCom, Ltd.
FCCID: LKT-PC-DS11

To whom it may concern:

BreezeCom, Ltd., respectfully requests the following documents be withheld from public inspection, under
the provisions of §0.457 of the FCC rules:

Schematics, Block diagrams, Parts list, and Technical operation description

This document has been physically separated from the rest of the application.  The information contained in
the schematics, block diagrams, parts list and technical operation description is required as part of the
certification process.  Disclosure of this information to the general public would reveal trade secrets and
design concepts that are proprietary to BreezeCom, Ltd.

For this reason, we respectfully request a Grant of Confidentiality be issued for the items listed above.  If
you have any questions, or require further information, please contact the applicant.

Sincerely,

Yuval Goren
 Yuval Goren


